
FABI'S BLANKET DRIVE BRINGS WARMTH TO THE COMMUNITY 

FABIans have continued to share warmth and spread cheer to the less fortunate, albeit from 

their homes while under lockdown. FABIans opened their hearts and wallets in April and 

collected more than R11,000 to buy blankets for community organisations in Tembisa, east of 

Johannesburg. Professor Noëlani van den Berg co-ordinated this effort and delivered 196 

blankets to Reverend Leon Geel of the Midstream Family Church for distribution on 4 May.  

 

FABIans have over the years contributed to various organisations, donating clothes, blankets 

and stationery and to national causes such as Operation Hydrate in 2016. They collected 2000 

litres of bottled water to relieve communities affected by drought. Through the yearlong FABI 

Flower Drive in 2018, FABIans collected sanitary products in aid of girls at schools who could 

not afford to buy them.  

 


